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Warsaw, 18 July 2012
PIRP - ……………../M/07/2012

Mr. Bastiaan Koster

President 

Fédération Internationale 

des Conseils en Propriété Industralle

I have a pleasure of inviting you to a meeting between FICPI and The Polish Chamber of Patent Attorneys on 24 September 2012 in Warsaw. 

We will be very pleased to welcome the representatives of FICPI. I hope that it will prove to be an opportunity to share many valuable experiences in the field of industrial property protection. It is even more valid when the EU has been planning to introduce an almost revolutionary change in the form of a uniform system of patent protection. 

I stay in hope that you decide to accept my invitation. In the coming weeks, we can determine the details of our meeting together. 

Anna Korbela

               President of

      The Polish Chamber of Patent Attorneys 
